
From: Shum Vignarajah  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 2:14 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Jeff Healey <jeff.healey@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Thambirajah Vignarajah  
Subject: Letter of Concern of Development Notice 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I live at 117 Secord St. Pickering, ON L1V 6S7 and am a regular visitor and member of the 
Hindu Temple at 10865 Bayview Avenue.  
 
I have concerns of the development notice posted on the North East corner of Elgin Mills Road 
and Bayview Avenue in Richmond Hill. 
Our temple approached the town of Richmond Hill and inquired about the possibility of securing 
this land for further expansion into a recreational facility for elderly, children, and support for our 
community.  We were informed this is not possible and aborted out plans.  
I'd like to understand how the current developer has purchased the land and is planning to build 
high density dwellings.  
 
I understand the tax benefits to the city but community programs and initiatives to support the 
elderly and children seem to be of more value and socially responsible.  
 
We hope that the City will re-consider the proposal and place a requirement for the developer to 
incorporate construction of our community center within the plan. 
 
Thanks 
Shanmuga Vignarajah 


